
From:  Rewired Rewired <re_wired@ymail.com>

Sent time:  25/01/2021 10:01:08 AM

To:  Knapp, David <daknapp@dacbeachcroft.com>

Subject:  Re: Your Claim v LB Enfield
 

Hello and I hope all is well.
I am Mr Simon Cordell and as you are aware off I have been in contact with the Enfield Council in regards to making a claim against
them and others government bodies involved in my mistreatment, such a police and the Nhs
I Personally would prefer to have some form of contact by way of telephone with yourself due to the size of the case and to aid in a
speedy claim. So, would it please be possible for you to contact me today as of the 25/01/2021 on the following telephone number as a
matter of urgency.

Tel: 07864 217519

kind regards   
Mr. S. P. Cordell
  

On Monday, 25 January 2021, 09:18:40 GMT, Knapp, David <daknapp@dacbeachcroft.com> wrote:

Dear Mr Cordell

 

Would you kindly note that I have been instructed by the LB Enfield as a consequence of your letter of 10 August 2020. Your recent
conversation with Kay Osborne at Enfield refers.  However, for the future, could you please send all communications in this matter to
me.

 

Firstly, an apology. I was instructed in mid December and having spoken with my client drafted a letter to you that was to be sent in
hard copy form from my office confirming my instruction. That letter was due to go out on 23 December but unfortunately was not printed
and sent out (I currently work remotely) to you. My apologies for the delay therefore which was Covid and Christmas related. I hope that
all further communications can be by email?

 

Turning to your claim itself I note that in your letter you referred to documentation and evidence being completed, presumably that
means collated by you.  I assume you will then send a Letter of Claim setting out in detail the basis of what I assume is a claim for
compensation? Can you please confirm and give me a timescale as to when the Letter is likely to be received by me? Once received, I
can consider with my client the way forward.

 

I anticipate this will be a complex matter and my preferred method of communication is by email to ensure clarity of expression and
provide a record of what our respective positions and understandings may be.

 

I hope you might agree that this is the best way forward and I look forward to hearing from you.

 

Kind regards

 

David Knapp

Partner – Claims Solutions Group

DAC Beachcroft Claims Ltd

 

DACBEACHCROFT

The Walbrook Building, 25 Walbrook, London EC4N 8AF

T: +44 (0)207 894 6358

M: +44 (0)7917 557012

daknapp@dacbeachcroft.com

 

https://www.dacbeachcroft.com


Following the Government’s measures aimed at preventing the spread of Covid-19, our colleagues are working from
home and are well equipped to work remotely. Where possible,  please communicate with us by email or phone, so
that we can respond to you efficiently.

 

If you need to serve a document please contact us directly, unless we have previously confirmed to you that we will
accept service by email.

 

 

 

This email is sent for and on behalf of DAC Beachcroft Claims Limited which is a wholly owned subsidiary of DAC Beachcroft LLP. It is a limited company
registered in England and Wales (registered number 04218278) regulated and authorised by the Solicitors Regulation Authority. A list of the directors is
available for inspection at our registered office: Portwall Place, Portwall Lane, Bristol BS1 9HS, UK (Sat Nav postcode: BS1 6NA).

This email (and any attachments) is confidential. If it is not addressed to you, please do not read, disclose, copy or forward it on, but notify the sender
immediately and delete it. Any legal advice in the message may be privileged and not disclosable in any court action. We have tried to ensure this email does
not contain any viruses, but please check this before opening any attachments, as we cannot accept any responsibility for damage caused by a virus. Please
note that we may intercept, monitor and store emails for the purposes of ensuring compliance with law, our policies and for audit purposes.

For further details please go to http://www.dacbeachcroft.com/pages/legal-notice. Please also read our DAC Beachcroft Group privacy policy at
http://www.dacbeachcroft.com/pages/privacypolicy.

Brexit: We have amended our Standard Terms and Conditions and our Standard Basis of Relationship to cover the UK leaving the EU. Equivalent amendments
have been proposed for clients with non-standard terms and conditions. The amendments relate to limited changes to the data protection provisions. Please
click here for full details of the amendments.

Fraudsters are increasingly targeting law firms and their clients often requesting funds to be transferred to a different bank account or seeking to obtain
confidential information. If you receive a suspicious or unexpected email from us, or purporting to have been sent on our behalf, please do not reply to the email,
click on any links, open any attachments, or comply with any instructions contained within it. Instead, please telephone your DAC Beachcroft contact to verify the
email. DAC Beachcroft cannot take responsibility for any losses arising from your transfer of funds or disclosure of confidential information.

http://bit.ly/informedinsurance
http://www.dacbeachcroft.com/pages/legal-notice
http://www.dacbeachcroft.com/pages/privacypolicy
https://www.dacbeachcroft.com/en/gb/about/scc/

